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IMPORTANT INFORMATION
Report Cards Available - You can view your child's report card on Progress Book for 3rd nine
weeks. We will not be mailing home report cards.

Students Returning - Monday all students (except for students who signed up for Cruiser
Digital Academy for the year) will be returning to a 4 day a week schedule. Wednesdays will
stay a remote learning day until May. We are excited to transition our students back to more
days of in person learning! Monday will be Cruiser Spirit Day so wear RED and BLACK!!

Change to Car-Rider Procedures - Starting Monday, March 22nd our group A and B students
will now be one group. As we look at the number of car-riders from both groups combined we
will need to return to our precovid pickup routine to prevent cars from blocking tra�c on Main
Street. For the safety of all students, please follow these directions and encourage your fellow
parents to help out too.

Parents will need to park either in front of Middle School Central or in Middle School
Central’s parking lot in a legal spot.
All students will be walked to the corner of the middle school and will wait behind the
yellow line until their parent meets them. Once students see their parent; they will raise
their hand and the teacher will dismiss them.
Parents you will then escort your child through the parking lot to your car. We ask that you
wear a mask at pickup and you do not stand around socializing as we are still following
social distancing guidelines as best we can and the quicker we have students picked up
the safer it will be for all of us.
Once you are ready to exit the parking lot please follow the �ow of tra�c to exit from
Middle School Central’s parking lot.

It is hectic at the end of the day and we know parents are busy, but please don’t try to cut the
line. It will be so much safer and e�cient if we all follow the same system. Thank you for your
patience as we try to transition back to our “normal” car-rider pickup.

State Testing - Cruiser Digital Academy students will begin State Testing on Wednesday,
March 24th taking the ELA (Reading and Writing) test. Blended Learning students in 3rd grade
will take part 1 on March 25th and part 2 on March 26th. 4th and 5th graders will take part 1
and 2 on March 25th.



Picture Retakes - Cruiser Digital Academy students are welcome to come to Groveport
Elementary (regardless of home school assignment) between 9 -11 on March 22nd or March
25th. We will send a separate email with a digital form to pick a package, but if you want a
paper copy, please call the school and we will get you one.Even if you aren't buying pictures it
would still be good to get your child's picture taken so he/she will be in the yearbook. We are
encouraging all in person students who want a retake to plan to have their picture take on
Monday, March 22nd. We will call any student who was absent for the original picture dates
(February 8th or 11th) to be photographed on Monday.

LUNCH CHOICE NEXT WEEK
Monday = Wa�es, Sausage, and Hashbrowns
Tuesday = Corn Dogs and Broccoli
Thursday = Chicken Tenders, Mashed Potatoes, and Corn
Friday = Sloppy Joes and Potato Smiles

MARK YOUR CALENDARS
March
20th = 1st Day of Spring
22nd = Picture Retake Day and Cruiser Spirit Day (wear Red and Black)
24th = CDA State Testing ELA Part 1 and Part 2 (9:00.-3:40)
25th = Picture Retake Day

April
1st = 2 hour Early Dismissal
2nd - 9th = Spring Break

THANK YOU BOAR'S HEAD
As part of our Groveport Community, Boar's Head donated a couple of hundred adorable
masks for our kids. One of their team members thought it would make kids smile and make
wearing a mask a little more enjoyable. Thank you so much!



HAPPY
BIRTHDAY!
Omari Jenkins, Kennedy Flack,
Jordyn Weeden, Jae'Lyn
Dunlap, Ta'nijah Wilder, Cohen
Frabott, Cam Lindsey, Chris
Burke, and Kelly Proctor!

Facebook @april_bray
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